
                                                                                           
                                                  

                     
 

                                                                                     

28th ANNUAL 
CHARITY GOLF 
TOURNAMENT 

 
MONDAY, AUGUST 19th, 2024 

 

 

         CHECK US OUT ON 
FACEBOOK    
https://www.facebook.com/ESMBellsCorners/  

 

In association with: 

                    

         

REGISTRATION CARD 
(please print) 

Team 
Name_________________________________ 
 
Team 
Captain________________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________ 
 
Telephone number ______________________ 
 

 
GOLFERS’ NAMES 
 

1 _____________________________________ 
 
2 _____________________________________ 
 
3 _____________________________________ 
 
4 _____________________________________ 

 
Please return this card along with your 
payment by Monday, July  29th, 2024 to: 
 
East Side Mario’s 
1861 Robertson Road 
Nepean, Ontario K2H 9N5 
  
Attention: Roy Bartlett  
 
 
Credit Card Payments  
 
Credit Card # __________________________ 
 
Expiry Date   __ __/______ 
 
 

Please make all cheques payable to            
 
 

See You On The Fairway! 
 
                      

 
On Monday, August 19th East Side 
Mario’s will be hosting our 28th Annual 
Charity Golf Classic at Stittsville Course 
(rain or shine).   

 
Through your continued support and the 
generous hearts of local businesses, we 
hope this event will again be successful 
in raising funds for the Queensway 
Carleton Cardiac Arrest Unit. 
 
Along with proceeds from the golf, we will 
also have a silent auction to support 
these worthy organizations. 
 

Join us for another fun-filled and exciting 
tournament.  We look forward to seeing 
you there.   

           
We will be playing best ball format. 
 
SHOTGUN start @ 1:00pm 
 
Tournament fee - $120 per person   
 
Included: 

• Green Fees  

• Power Cart for 4 

• Special Gift 

• Prizes 

• Patio Dinner 

• Live music & a ton of fun!! 
             
Sincerely, 
Roy Bartlett & Joe Czorny, Eastsides 
staff! 

https://www.facebook.com/ESMBellsCorners/

